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17 November 2017
Dear Hadyn Smith
Re: Registration of Kairuri Community Trust

| am pleased to advise that your application to register Kairuri Community Trust as a charity has been
successful. Your official Registration Number is CC54943.

Details about Kairuri Community Trust are now publicly available on the Charities Register at
www.charities.govt.nz. As proof of registration can be obtained by visiting our website and performing a
search of a charity’s name or registration number we no longer issue certificates of registration.

Being a registered charity brings with it some obligations. These include:

« sending an Annual Return to Charities Services each year (refer to the link below). Your first Annual
Return is due before 31 December 2018; and

* notifying Charities Services of changes to the name, address for service, balance date, rules, purposes
or officers no later than three months after the effective date of the change. You may use the Update
Details form available on our website. We will need to check that the changes made do not affect your
registration status.

Failure to meet these obligations may result in your charity losing its charitable status. Please ensure that
all future officers are also made aware of these obligations.

Please note that the financial reporting requirements for registered charities are changing from 1 April
2015. Information, templates and guidance notes are available on our website. Stay up to date on these
changes, upcoming workshops and other relevant information by checking our website and regular
“Charities News Alert” newsletters regularly.

For further guidance or information, please contact us on our free information line 0508 242 748 or email
info@charities.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely,

Penelope Edgerley
Team Leader Registration

The following information may be helpful:
Annual Returns http://www.charities.govt.nz/im-a-registered-charity/annual-returns/
Update Details http://www.charities.govt.nz/im-a-registered-charity/update-charity-details/

Tax and donee status http://www.charities.govt.nz/apply-for-registration/how-to-apply/tax-information/






